THE LAMER HOTEL COMPANY

Gm RAL OFFIGE

AW. STEDHAM, PRESIDENT SALINA, KANSAS

Septe 27 1943

Dr. Forrest C, Allen,
Director of Physical Education,

University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

My dear sir;

I have your letter of Sept. 24, and want to
assure you we are only too happy to cooperate
with you, and with Kansas State, in changing
our meeting date for you to be in Salina %o
November 22.

Wle quite understand how a situation like this

could develop and please feel that it is all
right with us. e had done very little advance

plaming, and can satisfaectorily make the
change in date.

e shall anticipate the pleasure of having
you with us in Salina on November 22.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. A. VWi, Stedham,
Program Chairman.,
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